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10 November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Cultural Diversity Fair 

We are writing to inform you of an exciting event, led by the senior student leadership group, 

to celebrate the wide range of cultural diversity within our school community. On Wednesday 

24 November, we are celebrating Cultural Diversity Day and for part of this we will be hosting 

a cultural fair for students and staff to attend during lunch time. The purpose of this cultural 

fair is to promote awareness and understanding of the many different cultures that enrich our 

school community. We are truly proud to have such a diverse and inclusive population of staff 

and students across the school.  

To make this fair a great success, we would like to ask parents/guardians to contribute any 

items that can assist in promoting different cultures. We would like to offer a display of items 

such as cultural toys, art, clothing, books and music. We are also looking forward to welcoming 

guest speakers from a range of religious backgrounds to raise understanding of the different 

faiths and religions within our school community. If you would like to contribute to the cultural 

fair, or attend to deliver a cultural activity, please complete this form.  

We would also like to offer a diverse range of cultural food tasting and would like to offer an 

exciting opportunity for a number of parents to attend the cultural diversity day to help students 

prepare food for the cultural fair. This will involve attending school from 9am to help a small 

group of students cook and prepare a cultural dish, ready to serve at the fair. We would like a 

diverse range of food available and have limited access to cooking facilities, so please note 

that only a select number of parents will be invited to assist with the cooking and food 

preparation. If you would like to attend on this basis, please complete this form. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for all of your kind contributions 

that will undoubtedly make this fair a great success and an opportunity to celebrate and 

promote the wide range of cultures within our school community.  

If you have any thoughts, further ideas or feedback, please contact Mr Galvin via the office 

email meroffice@maidnenerleghtrust.org. 

Kind regards, 

The Senior Student Leadership Group  
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